TOWN OF AYON

Avon Park and Recreation Commission W9 MAY IS A %35
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Dan Hart Vice Chairperson Carl Fischer Chairperson
Ben Chapman Commissioner Stephen McCarthy Commissioner
Barbara Littlefield Commissioner Jessica Delorey Secretary

April 16,2019

The Avon Park and Recreation met at 6:30pm with members Carl Fischer, Ben Chapman, Barbara Littlefield,
Dan Hart, Stephen McCarthy and Youth Program Director Jen Mayo present.

Minutes from the March 26" and April 4th, 2019 meetings were reviewed and approved.

FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT

The board reviewed the invoice from Busy Bee Jumpers that will include the following for a total of $1,683.00.
Outdoor Movie Screen

Primary Color Module Jumper

3 in 1 Carnival

Speed Pitch

Inflatable Oversized Cornhole

Skee Ball

Soccer Fever

Park & Rec councilors will be stationed at each activity to ensure safety and to hand out prizes. Face painting
and balloon twisting will also be available. Park & Rec will reach out to Little League for their participation in
the event.

COMMUNITY MOVIE NIGHT

Community movie night is scheduled for April 26", Pizza will be served at 6pm. The movie will begin at 7pm
and popcorn will be served. Jen will request the cleaners come the day of the event and will post on social
media that the deadline to register is April 24",

TEEN/SUMMER PROGRAM

Jen updated the members on the continued success of the teen program and reported 14 teens attended the
Starland field trip. She will be meeting with Mr. Enos to discuss the details for the re-start on the program in the
fall.

Summer councilor job descriptions have been posted on-line and 3 people have already applied. Applications
will be reviewed with all board members.

Registration packets are available on-line. Deadline to register for the summer program is June 22",

Dan will contact Bob Pillarella to hold a first aid and CPR Training for all summer staff.




PORTABLE RESTROOMS
1 handicap portable restroom will be ordered for the Fagan Drive fields.
1 handicap portable restroom will be ordered for the Butler School fields.

MULCH
Carl will contact Bill from the DPW to order mulch for the Fagan Drive playground, Butler School playground
and Miller Tracy playground.

SECURTY CAMERAS
Barbara made a motion to decline the need for internal security cameras at the Civic Center. Ben 2™ the motion.
Motion passed 3/0.

MILLER TRACY SHED
ACES emailed Park & Rec with the design to be painted on the Miller Tracy shed. Barbara made a motion to
approve the design. Ben 2" the motion, Motion passed 3/0.

DOORS AT FAGAN DRIVE SHED
Park & Rec will contact the athletic director to discuss their need for storage in the shed.

NO DOGS ALLOWED SIGNS
Park & Rec will order and post “No Dogs Allowed” signs to be placed on all fields in Avon.

Our next meeting will be April 30, 2019

Regspectfully submitted,

Recording Secretary
Avon Park and Recreation.



